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August 25, 2014

Garrison Manager

Dear New Team Member:

The United States Southern Command (USSOUTHCOM) and the United States
Army Garrison-Miami welcome you and your Family to our community. Here you will
find an exciting opportunity for your professional development. You and your Family will
be able to enjoy one of our nation’s best recreational areas. Whether you enjoy the
night life, museums, and national team sports or simply lounging in the sun, beautiful
Southern Florida affords you that opportunity and more.

You will find this assignment as different as it is exciting simply because of how
USSOUTHCOM and its supporting team are assembled. It does not matter where your
experience in the past has taken you; here some of the traditional post or base services
simply do not exist. Housing is rented and much of the normal installation infrastructure
is assumed by South Florida cities. However, those support services that you have
every right to expect are still here — provided by your teammates within the garrison.
Please feel comfortable in asking for support for the things you or your Family need.
Asking will often help us help you and your family integrate more smoothly into the local
community. Although we are an Army element, we are about supporting you and your
family, regardless of your parent service. Enjoy the demands of your new job as you
expand the boundaries of democracy within South/Central America and also enjoy your
time in Miami as part of our team — as part of our family.

For additional information you may contact Army Community Service toll free at
(877) 291-1604, extension 1958 or (305) 437-1958. Information is available via the
internet from Military INSTALLATIONS, a feature of the Military HOMEFRONT web
portal http://www.militaryinstallations.dod.mil/pls/psgprod/f?p=MI:ENTRY:0 or at the
Miami MWR website at http://miami.armymwr.com.

Sincerely,

Alyer

DONALD A. BIRD
Garrison Manager



